
 

 

 

 

The First E-News 2-25-2020 
Dear Friends and Colleagues, 
 
Greeting! On behalf of Dr. Lin Chun-Liang and the Program Committee Chair, I would like to announce that 
the Program Committees have been established for the 5th ICGPSRO 2020. The members for the Program 
Committees are shown on the updated event websites: 

http://www.nspo.narl.org.tw/ICGPSRO2020/program_committee.html 
The preliminary program plan can be access with the following link: 

https://www.nspo.narl.org.tw/ICGPSRO2020/program_plan.html 

The detailed program plan will be announced at a later time prior to the event. The on-line systems for the 
registration and the abstract upload have been set up in the event website and can be respectively linked 
by: 

http://www.nspo.narl.org.tw/ICGPSRO2020/registration.html 
https://www.nspo.narl.org.tw/ICGPSRO2020/login_main.shtml 
and http://www.nspo.narl.org.tw/ICGPSRO2020/paper.html 

We do want to remind you that you need to register first for abstract submission. Should there have needs 
any other assistances; please reply to this e-mail to the Secretariat Office as well. 

We are looking forward to seeing you at the event in May 2020. 

Best Regards. 

Joe Fong, Ph.D. 
Secretariat for the 5th ICGPSRO 2020 
Email: ICGPSRO2020@nspo.narl.org.tw 

 


